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Sign up to receive weekly email announcements at office@cuccboulder.org
Announcement deadlines

E-news: Tuesday 7:00 PM

Sunday bulletin: Wednesday 11:00 AM

Echo: 27th of each month 12:00 PM

Staff Contact Info

Rev. Nicole Lamarche, (she/her) Pastor, is on sabbatical until September 1st.

Rev. Jackie Hibbard, (she/her) Associate Pastor, covers emergency pastoral
needs on Mondays and is available by appointment on Tue & Thur. She is

off on most Fridays. 720-819-5772 associatepastor@cuccboulder.org

Rev. Elizabeth Thompson (she/her), Sabbatical Interim Pastor, will be serving
June, July & August 2024, and is typically available on Sundays, Tuesdays &
Thursdays by appointment, covering emergency pastoral needs on Fridays.
She can be reached at 720-442-0884 or sabpastor@cuccboulder.org

Susan Warren (she/her), Office Manager, will be serving June, July & August

2024, and is typically available Monday thru Thursday 10:00 am - 2:00 pm..

She can be reached at 303-499-9119 or office@cuccboulder.org.

If you have a prayer request, please contact Rev. Jackie by phone or email
prayer@cuccboulder.org. If your request is for the Pastors only, please indicate in
your message. If you wish to become a prayer partner, please contact our Pastors or
Deborah Hayes at 803-494-4458, hayesd@colorado.edu. Everyone is welcome to
participate.

Giving at CUCC

- In-person at Sunday service, drop a cash or check
contribution in the offering box in the back of the
Sanctuary

O] 10

- Use a credit card with the PayPal donate button on
our website cuccboulder.org/donate

WELCOME TO

- Write and mail a check to CUCC at PO Box 8646, Boulder, CO 8030

Community United Church of Christ

Sunday, June 16, 2024

Childcare available for the 10:30 a.m. service

This Week
Tuesday 7:30 am - 7:50 am| Breathing Space
Wednesday] 12:00 noon Community Compacs:smn
orp
Thursday 7:30 am - 7:50 am| Breathing Space
Thursday| 1:00 pm - 2:30 pm Southside Walnut Cafe

Friday] 7:00 am - 8:30 am Men’s Breakfast

Save the Date

Balfour AL Louisville
June 25 10-11:30 hostlev(li_ by Caring Community Office Hour

inistry

Thank You to Our Volunteers!

Greeter: Gwen

Usher: Kari

Notes:
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Announcements

Habitat for Humanity CUCC Workday

CUCC has 8 slots for the HFH Workday on Saturday, June 29th HFH
workday. Two people have signed up so far. The workday is located at 22nd
& Violet Ave, https:/www.flatironshabitat.org/22nd-violet-boulder-1. The
address is 2180 Violet Ave, Boulder,CO. 80304. It is just south of the Violet
Trailer Subdivision, at Guava Pl.

Sign up information:

Go to the Flatirons Habitat for Humanity website

See Volunteer, blue box, upper right corner of the page

Log In or Create Account - you will need a login and password

Use “Join Code” CUCC

Skip “Affiliations”

(Join Code and Affiliations allows you to sign up for a reserved date with a
group)

Complete your account by agreeing to the waiver

Then go to the calendar and click on “sign up” for Saturday June 29, at the
Violet Community Build

The Divine Feminine and the Gospel of Mary Magdalene

The Divine Feminine and the Gospel of Mary Magdalene

The books by Karen King and Meggan Watterson which will be this
summer’s focus have arrived at church and are free for the taking. The
Divine Feminine and the Gospel of Mary Magdalene Sabbatical book
discussions begin this month.

Plan to attend one or both of this month's discussions of Meggan Watterson’s
book “Mary Magdalene Revealed." The first is at 9:00 a.m. on Sunday, June
16, in Fellowship Hall. The second is on Zoom on Monday afternoon, June
24, at 4:30 p.m. See the eNews on Wednesday to sign up for the Zoom!

Highly recommended for reading and listening are Pastor Nicole’s sermons
“Climb Your Tower” from May 26 and “On the Divine Feminine” from
October 29, 2023.

Calling all Crafty and Artistic CUCC'ers (Sponsors and Volunteers too!)
Boulder Pridefest is coming up on Sunday, June 30th from 11:30 am - 5:00
pm and Community UCC is sponsoring a double booth this year!

Last year our crafted gifts that we gave out using our “Prize Wheel” were
very popular. The most popular were the handmade key fobs and bracelets!
But we would love anything creative you’d like to make.

If you would like to craft, create, donate something, or buy something let
Gwen Goodwin (gwendolyngoodwin@hotmail.com or 303 442-2117) or
Kathy Stutzman know!

Volunteers: exact shift times haven’t been set up yet, but please let Gwen
know of any times you are available and if you can arrive early for set-up or
stay late for tear-down. And we’ll go from there!

Just Us For Justice Offering

The June Justice Offering will benefit Rocky Mountain Equality (formerly
Out Boulder County), who works collaboratively to create connection and
provide advocacy, education, research, cultural events, and responsive
programs and services that ensure LGBTQ+ people, families, and
communities thrive.They offer a variety of services like behavioral health
programs, training and education in the community, programs for youth,
families and teens, and so much more. They are the organizer of Pridefest in
Boulder and Longmont and help sponsor other Pride events in Boulder
County. You can learn more about them at https:/www.rmequality.org/.

The next Community Compassion Corps. Meeting is June 19 at noon on
Zoom. Be in touch with Linda Woods for the link.

Collecting Waterbottles and Toiletries for the Unhoused at CUCC

CCC is collecting items for the unhoused of Boulder in the plastic bins in the
fellowship hall by the front door. This is a good place to put your soaps and
small shampoos, etc from your hotel rooms this summer! Clean, slightly
used water bottles are always needed.

Thanks

Rev. Harriott Quinn is in rehab after a fall. You can send cards to her at: The
Gallery at Broomfield Assisted Living, 1450 W 169th Avenue, Broomfield,
CO 800238. If you'd like to visit - afternoons are best.

Solstice Sound Journey with Horses - Friday, June 21 7:30pm

An evening on the terrace at Community UCC Boulder. Open to all on this
Summer Solstice that coincides with a Full Moon. Join us as we listen to
readings and go on a sound journey along with Bonnie & Clyde and others
in the community. No registration required.

This is an offering as part of our time of renewal provided by the Lily
Foundation Grant and your Sabbatical Planning Team.

From EFAA - Thank you and the church for the opportunity to speak about
EFAA’s programs and food insecurity in Boulder County. I had a great time
getting to know folks from your congregation and answering questions
about our work.

I wanted to let you know that the food drive donated close to 200 pounds of
shelf-stable goods to EFAA’s food pantry, and we collected $60 in donations!

RMCUCC

Last week, an email was circulated by Colorado Republican State Party
calling for the burning of pride flags, promoting anti-trans rhetoric, and
falsely naming LGBTQ2SIA+ people as groomers and pedophiles. See the
weekly enews for more information on the RMCUCC response and letter.


https://www.rmequality.org/

